
From: jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 5:06 PM
To: Brad S Karp

I m having an existential decision. . I would =f course never do anything to endanger my friend. I find myself in the strange position of having to take on personal risk , call i= highly prized personal favors. and at the same time with re biz ♦=A0 he has been difficult to say the least. I sent him an=email , that lays out my request to meet with you and him from three=days after he paid . ie JAN 3 of 16. . =C2 ♦ three weeks later he got busted and his world turned upside down. ♦=A0 I think he forgets the timing. He just completed an 80m dol=ar loss on phaidon , as a result of my doing. saved taxes on h=s art sale only with my help. and posits that " he is willing t= reconsider things " no agreement and only after we meet. =. At the same time I have to decide to put my ass on the line. for h=s personal goofiness. thoughts. ?

conversation-id 14688 date-last-viewed 0 date-received 1519232744 flags 8590195713 gmail-label-ids 7 6 remote-id 797029